
Executive Head: Dan Turull/Head of School: Lucy Cowgill

Chair of Governors: Kerrie Courtier

Station Road, Clutton, BS39 5RA

T. 01761 452510
E. office@cluttonschool.com
W. www.cluttonschool.com

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

Dear Parents/Carers

We hope you all had a lovely summer break. Before the start of term, we thought it
would be useful to send out a few reminders about the arrangements for the year ahead.

Times of the Day
We are returning to the usual start and end times for the school. This means that the day
begins at 8:50am and ends at 3:15pm. For those children starting in Reception, their
timetable is as follows:

w/c September 6th: 8.50am - 1pm
w/c September 13th: 8.50am - 3.15pm (normal school day)

Drop off
Gates will open at 8.45am for parents and children to access the school site. The school
bell will ring at 8.50am at which point the children in Years 1 -6 will line up in their
respective classes on the front playground and will be taken into the school by their
class teacher.
Reception children will line up outside Cherry class.

Pick up
Gates will open at 3.10 for parents to access the school grounds. Children in Years 1-6
will be brought round to the front playground for collection. Children in Reception can be
collected from outside their classroom.
N.B. It is essential to let the school office know if your child is going home with another
child or different adult to normal.

School Uniform
Normal uniform is now expected to be worn in school including a school jumper/cardigan
with the logo on. The only difference is that children will still come to school on PE days
wearing their PE kits. These days will be passed on to you by your child’s teacher before
term begins.

School Dinners
These need to be ordered by the end of Thursday each week for the following week. If
you forget, please contact the school office.
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Covid Procedures
In line with the Government’s Covid Operational Guidance for schools, the majority of
the school day will return to normal. There will be no bubbles, children will be able share
equipment and breaktimes will not be staggered. We will still be keeping spaces
well-ventilated and ensuring good hygiene. Extra cleaning regimes will also be
maintained and should there be any confirmed cases of Covid-19, then we will be
following public health advice on testing and isolation.

Newsletters
We will send out weekly newsletters starting next Friday. These will keep you updated on
what is going on in school, as well as providing key information and diary dates.

Meet The Teacher Session
We will be holding these brief information sessions straight after school in the
classrooms on the following days:

Monday 6th: Maple Tuesday 7th: Willow Wednesday 8th: Rowan
Thursday 9th: Sycamore Friday 10th: Oak Monday 13th: Cherry

Please wear a mask if attending these sessions.

We look forward to welcoming the children back on Monday,

With best wishes

Dan Turull and Lucy Cowgill
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